
 

    

 

 

 

July 17, 2024 

 

 

Snohomish County 

ATTN: Carl Jorgensen – Property Officer 

3000 Rockefeller Ave., M/S 404 

Everett, WA 98021 

 

 

Re: Puget Sound Energy Right of Way 

 Snohomish County Parcel 28051300403000 (Snohomish) 

 PSE Easement AFN: 202012070495 

 

 

Dear Mr. Jorgensen, 

 

I am writing in response to Snohomish County’s request for consent to grant a Temporary Construction Easement 

(TCE) to WSDOT for WSDOT’s SR9 improvement project, per above mentioned easement. The TCE is for the 

following purposes: 

 

Placing personnel, machinery and equipment on said lands and for providing a work area for a 

construction staging area for storage of equipment and materials and to perform all work necessary 

for the widening of SR 9, including but not limited to, planting, seeding, inspecting, monitoring, 

watering and weed control, together with rights of ongoing ingress and egress to accomplish said 

purposes (plant establishment).  

 

TCE copy provided 4/11/24 and details provided 6/10/24. 

 

PSE has reviewed the request and determined that we have no objection with the proposed use and activities as long 

as WSDOT (and their contractors) maintain adequate clearance from the 115kV line and that access is always 

maintained.  

 

In order to ensure that PSE can continue to provide safe and reliable electricity to their customers, PSE must protect 

its rights-of-way from incompatible uses.  In the event that PSE determines that WSDOT work is not compatible with 

PSE’s use of the right-of-way, we will contact you to address the situation.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Myla Burgos 

Myla Burgos 

Sr. Real Estate Representative 


